21-F-0606

Document ID: 0.7.2486.1106235
From: b)(6)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] RSVP to the MLA Request for Consultations
Date: Tue Feb 06 2018 12:52:16 EST

Attachments:

Thank you very much. | work in the Office of the Director.

Best,

-----0riginal Message-----

From: [2X6)

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 12:28 PM

To: [BX®)

Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] RSVP to the MLA Request for Consultations

Hallee,

Thank you for your note. You are a new name to the consulting group and for context can you tell me
were in the CFPB you are located?

The call in number is [2X6) |

Best regards,

Andy

rb.)(ﬁ)

ssistant Secretary of Defense (Force Education & Training)

-----Original Message-----

From: [B)®) |

Sent; Tuesday, February 6, 2018 12:10 PM

To: [)E) |
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RSVP to the MLA Request for Consultations

All active links contained in this email were disabled. Please verify the identity of the sender, and
confirm the authenticity of all links contained within the message prior to copying and pasting the
address to a Web browser.
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Good morning _

I write to RSVP for both the interagency meeting today and the Chamber of Commerce listening
session. | apologize for the late RSVP. | understand there is a call-in number for the meeting today,
would you mind providing it to me?

Thank you very much,

CFPB

----- Original Message-----
From:

ent: Friday, February 02, 2018 4.

Subject: RE: SAVE THE DATE: MLA Request for Consultations - Petitions to Withdraw Q&A 2 from the
MLA Amended Interpretive Rule

Good afternoon,

Just a quick note with some additional updates.

1. If you have not done so, please remember to RSVP by COB Monday, February 5, 2018 for both the
interagency meeting on the February 6, 2018 and the listening session with the Chamber of Commerce
on February 7, 2018.

2. The location for the Chamber of Commerce listening session is at the Chamber, 1615 H Street NW,
Washington, DC. Call in number TDB.
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3. | need to set some expectations for February 5, 2018 in terms of room space. Just learned we were
bumped from one conference room to a smaller one which will allow about half of us to sit around the
table and the other half to sit on the sides.

Best regards,

Office of the Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense (Force Education & Training)
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